ADDENDUM NO. 1

CITY OF PENDLETON
SW Houtama Road Water Line Project
Issued: April 28,2022

Original Bid Opening Date: May 4, 2022, at 2:00 pm

REVISED BID OPENING DATE: May 10,2022 at 10:00 am
TO ALL PLANHOLDERS:

This Addendum provides the extension of the Contract Deadline to April 30,2023. Thisaddendum
also provides the extension of the Bid Opening Date to Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at 10:00 am.
Responsiveness is expected to be determined by the end of the business day with the Notice of Intent to
Award being issued before the close of work that afternoon. Staff expects to recommend City Council
award approval to the responsive bidder on Tuesday, May 17, 2022.

These dates replace any-and-all previous dates noted for the original bid opening and contract deadline
in the current bid documents. These dates will become part of the conformed contract documents to be
executed with the successful responsive bidder awarded the Contract.

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum by completing the
spaces, signing where indicated below and submitting it with the Proposal. Bids submitted
without signing for the Addendum may be considered informal.

CITY OF PEN ON

I ——

Bob Patterson, Public Works Director
500 SW Dorion Avenue
Pendleton, OR 97801

BIDDER’S ACKNOWLEDGMENT:

Company Name (please print)

Bidder’s Name (please print)

Signature

Title

Address

City, State
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